
SRO-MOU Public Input Subcommittee 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87156488893?pwd=VGs4R214SVZGTFA3U3orOG5kS0s1UT09 

Meeting Notes 
September 16, 2021, 2:30 PM – 4:00 PM 

Virtual 
 

Commission members in attendance: Ellen Holmes, Leon Smith, Paul Andrews, James Cobb, and Co-

Chairs 

The subcommittee members had a conversation about how long the online survey should remain open 

and agreed upon a deadline of October 15, 2021. The subcommittee members reviewed the data from 

the first data set from the online survey and discussed how the information should be communicated to 

the Commission. A summary of the first online survey data pull will be emailed to the Commission. The 

subcommittee also participated in a conversation on collecting input beyond the survey by holding 

statewide listening sessions and will present this to the Commission. 
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